Forestry Work

Bishops Wood Country Park
September/October 2014

Forestry works will start shortly in this woodland.

They are part of the 5 year restoration plan for Bishops Wood. Trees,

mainly conifers, in selected areas will be ‘thinned’ out to let in light and

help native trees grow. The ride from Shrubs Road will be widened by
removing selected trees to let in light for wild flowers and insects.

These works involve large machinery.

Some areas, including the car park, may be
closed at times for public safety.

Works start approx 1st Sept and are expected to take around 3 weeks.

Please follow notices on site at the time.

Later in the year work will take place to improve acces
woodland. Details will follow nearer the time.

For further information call 01992 556466.
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